
 
 

  
 

 

NOTICE 
 

Date:  December 13, 2022 
 
 
 
 

2022 Leaf Collection Event Ends Wednesday, DECEMBER 14 

 
Please do not put leaves out in the street after 7 a.m. December 14.  Leaves 
put out after 7 a.m. December 14 will not be picked up and you will be 
assessed fees to clean them up.  This is the final collection of loose leaves for 
all four zones.  
 
Bagged leaves need to be out at the curb by 7 a.m. Friday, December 16.   
 
If you still have leaves after these dates you will need to bag, tie and place 
them in your garbage can.  If you need additional container’s please call for 
options to assist you in properly disposing of such items.  Please do not 
overload your trash can, you will be charged an overload fee of $19.25. 
 
Let us know if you have questions. 
 
City of Milton-Freewater Public Works Team 
541-938-8270, 8272 & 8274 
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